
24th Annual Northwest Stone Sculptor Symposium 

Dear --------------------------------- Date ----------------------------------------- 

Thank you for planning to attend the NWSSA Symposium.  Your registration and payment of ----------------

--------has been received.  The balance due is $------- .  If you have forgotten to include your $70.00 

cheque for your annual dues please pay them on line or mail them to the office. 

Upon your arrival, go to Warren Hall (there will be signs out if you are new) sign your release form and 

get your name tag.  This name tag is also your meal ticket.  Your guests, should you bring them, will be 

required to pay for their individual meals at a specified and reasonable rate.  You will also be given your 

room assignment or be shown where the tenting area is, whichever applies. 

You will be assigned an appropriate work space on the field by the Field Supervisor.  If you have 

requested a mentor or volunteered to be a mentor, be sure to contact the director to ensure that we 

can make this happen. Be sure to read the What to Bring section. 

The tentative schedule for the week is posted on the NWSSA website.  If you are planning to be involved 

in Matt Auvinen’s mold- making classes please indicate your interest to the director as there are some 

class size and supply considerations that need to be dealt with prior to the symposium. 

Please bring items for the auction – one persons’ junque’ is another’s treasure, they say.   The more 

items, the more sales and the more students will have the opportunity to get funding through our Work-

study and scholarship programs in the following years.  Our Auction is usually one of the evening 

highlights.  If you have a sculpture sitting around you would like to donate to the auction bring it and 

receive 30% of the proceeds of the sale. 

We of the NWSSA are a community of individuals dedicated to all things stone and to those who work it.  

There are no dumb questions.  If you are new to the symposium then this is the place to learn, if 

returning it is the place to get those niggling questions answered.  We share most everything in this 

community.  Bring your thoughts and ideas to meal times.  The conversations are always interesting and 

it is a chance to get to know others in a safe and creative environment 

 

IMPORTANT CONTACT NUMBERS 

Really important stuff only : Camp B manager – 360-445-5061 

The other stuff ; Barbara Davidson 250-760-0363 until July 6th 

Looking forward to seeing you all on the ‘Field if Dreams’ 

 

 


